GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR
DIRECTORATE FOR WELFARE OF OTHER BACKWARD CLASSES AND SCs
1st Floor, South Block, SECURED OFFICE COMPLEX: A.T. LINE, IMPHAL

NOTIFICATION
Imphal, the 13t December, 2018.

No. A/1/2016-0BC&SC (PMS-SC) : In continuation of this Directorate's
Notification No. A/1/2016-MOBC&SC (PreMS-SC) dated 20/08/2018, it is hereby
informed to all conoernéd that advice has been given to the HDFC Bank, Imphal
Branch for e-transfer of the Post Matric Scholarship to the selected students
belonging to Scheduled Castes for the year, 2017-18 and 2016-17
(Supplementary). Selected students may now check/update their bank accounts

accordingly.

\l-‘u_H
]

—

( Ng. Bhogendra Meitei )
Director (OBC & SC), Manipur.

Copy to:

The Secretary to the Hon'ble Chief Minister (i/c MA/OBC&SC), Manipur.

The PS to the Secretary (MA/OBC&SC), Government of Manipur.

The Director (IPR), Manipur with a request to kindly publish/broadcast the

Notification in both print and electronic media for wide publicity.

4. The News Reader(s), DDK/AIR, Imphal; ISTV/Impact TV, Imphal with a
request for broadcast of the Notification as news item in public interest.

5. The Notice Board.
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